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Senate Committee on Rules 

 

RE: SB 1153 

 

I am opposed to this bill.  This is an overreach that simply creates layers of 

bureaucracy that will cripple small agricultural activities and does not provide any 

meaningful service to the public.   

 

There are already plenty of private, non-profit organizations that work efficiently to 

protect streams and habitat and there is no need for government interference in this 

cooperative partnership.   

 

This bill should be cancelled.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stephen L. Barkley 

Certified Public Accountant 

 


